

February 2021 Newsletter

Minto Dance Academy would like to again, thank each and everyone of you for your understanding and cooperation during this time.

Covid-19 Update: Wellington county will be entering the Red Zone on Tuesday Feb 16th. After much consideration, MDA has decided to continue with online zoom classes for the next two weeks, to finish up February online classes. This decision was not made easily, there were many different aspects we looked at.

In studio class is coming!

In person learning will resume March 1st, barring any further changes from the Ontario or Minto government!

Please watch your email in the next couple weeks for updated invoices for the spring season. The schedule will return to our original fall schedule, if there are any minor changes that affect your dancer, we will be contacting you personally.

Raffle Tickets: We will have a box in the lobby for you to drop your stubbs off starting March 1st.

Thanks

Minto Dance Academy Executive